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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BILIVIA

REQUESTING INCLUSION OF A TOPIC ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS

OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.

OEA-CP-258-07

Washington, D.C., December 4, 2007

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request the inclusion of the topic “The Democratic Process in Bolivia” on the order of business of the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council, scheduled for Friday, December 7.  The topic will be introduced by Minister Celinda Sosa Lunda, on behalf of the Government of the Republic of Bolivia.


I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Ambassador Jorge Reynaldo Cuadros Anaya


Permanent Representative

Ambassador Rodolfo Gil

Permanent Representative of the Argentine Republic

  to the Organization of American States

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
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